
Bid Bulletin-2 

IRQ10-RFP-073/18 

Subject: Provision of professional services to conduct solid waste management/value chain 
assessment in the Kurdistan Region of Iraq IKRI). 

Questions and Answers 

 Bidder sent written questions UNDP answers 

1. We would like to submit our proposals according to your 
offer as the following: 

- According to the projects of recycling the Solid Waste, we 
would like to inform you that we have the readiness to 
provide you with the place and the factory constructed by 
us but in case if you could supply us with the equipment and 
the machinery which specialized in those matters. 

- The important problem in Kurdistan especially in Erbil is 
the environment so we would like to submit our 
proposal accordingly is to supply us with the equipment in 
order to recycle all kinds of the Waste for keeping 
the environment cleaner as well as providing jobs 
opportunities for the unemployed people. 

In case of your acceptance and register our above proposals 
please visit us in our head office after Naouroz holiday  in 
order to discuss all the subjects relating to the above,  

Looking forward to receive your esteemed reply as soon due 
to build a long term business together. 

 

Thank you very much for your query. Kindly be 
informed that “ This Call for Proposals is for an 
assessment/mapping only. It is not for a project 
implementation so there is no need to 
procure/provide any equipment.” 

 

 

 

  


